
 

100 Year Celebration  
(1924-2024) 

 
 

2024 marks the 101st year of operation of the 
Gaylord Country Club (also known as the Gaylord 
Golf Club). To celebrate those first 100 years, the 
Board would like to host a series of events during 
the 2024 season commemorating not only the first 
century of operation, but the beginning of what we 
hope will be the next successful 100 years of 
providing quality golf experiences for both its 
members and the public-at-large.  
 
The Board is looking for input from the membership in order to explore all ideas that will properly and tastefully help 
commemorate our upcoming milestone. The following are only ideas (nothing is in stone) and we welcome your 
consideration of what has been informally discussed to date. We also encourage and want you to list your ideas so when 
committees are formed in the near future, they will have a wide range of possibilities to work with.   
 
Thank you in advance for taking time out of your day to help the Board in its planning. 
 

What type of Centennial Dinner Celebration would interest you? 
 Yes No Maybe 
Golf/Informal Attire ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Business Casual/Formal Attire ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Band/DJ ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Dancing ☐ ☐ ☐ 

 

To maximize Member participation for the Centennial Dinner Celebration, what price range per individual do you 
believe the committee should establish? 

☐ $20 - $30 per plate 
☐ $30 - $40 per plate 
☐ $40+ per plate 

 

Which of the following Golf Events would interest you enough to participate? 
 Yes No Maybe 
Retro (1924) Hickory Stick Golf Game (approximately 
$60/person to rent Hickory Stick Clubs) 

☐ ☐ ☐ 

Special Friday Night Couples League Final Fling ☐ ☐ ☐ 
 

Other Golf Events you would like to have considered: 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Would you be interested in purchasing commemorative merchandise that celebrates our 100 years of operation (i.e., 
wine glasses, beer steins, clothing, golf balls, pin flags, etc.)?   
If YES, please list your thoughts on what would be some merchandise you’d be interested in purchasing. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

If the GCC were to undertake a “Centennial Improvement Project,” what would you like to see done?  
A few potential ideas:  

• Remodel the Pro Shop front entrance (similar theme as the bag drop and front entrance to Clubhouse) 
• Remodel/update Clubhouse restrooms 
• Practice Range (add artificial grass strip between the current natural grass hitting area) 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Are you willing to serve on one (or more) committees with the planning of our Centennial Celebration?  
 Yes No Maybe 
Dinner/Dance ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Golf Events ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Historical Research ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Publicity ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Sponsorship Committee ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Centennial Improvement Project ☐ ☐ ☐ 
Other ☐ ☐ ☐ 

 

Any additional comments regarding the Centennial Celebration? 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Name (optional): 
 

 

Email (optional): 
 

 

Thank you again for your input. 


